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What:   Please be advised that both southbound lanes of Edgemont Ave., from Weaver Pike to just south 
of Queen St. and Viking Hall, will be closed to all traffic. Northbound traffic on Edgemont Ave. will 
remain open. Access will be maintained to the parking lot off of Edgemont Ave. but some turns will be 
restricted. 

When: Starting at 9:00 am on Friday, July 29, 2011, with the street re-opening at 3:00 pm at the latest.   

Why:  This closure is necessary so that a crane can be set in the southbound lanes of Edgemont Ave. to 
lift HVAC units onto the roof of Viking Hall.    

Contact: David Metzger @ 423-989-5522 or dmetzger@bristoltn.org 


